
The Weekly Bulletin
Friday, 8th September 2023

Welcome Back!

Home learning will be set in all year groups from next
week.  Please look out for separate information from
Mrs Smith via email about home learning across the
school.  Home learning can be accessed from your
child’s Google Classroom account.  Please contact the
office asap if you are having any issues logging in.

Whole School Notices
● Data sheets - the office will be issuing new data sheets for

parents to complete and return in the coming days.  Please
look out for these and send them back into school as quickly
as possible so that we can update our records.  This is a
safeguarding requirement and so speedy responses would
be very much appreciated.

● Meet the Teacher Sessions - please look out for the
information regarding meet the teacher sessions in Years 1-6
next week. Teachers will be giving a short presentation at
each session starting at 2.45pm.

● Year 3 Snack - a fruit snack is not provided for children in Key
Stage 2.  For those children who are now in Year 3 who would
like a snack, please provide them with a piece of fruit to bring
into school each day.

● Google Classroom - please keep any eye out for class
updates in each year group’s stream.  The staff have been
sharing photos and news from our return to school activities.

● Uniform Reminder - please note that nail varnish is not
allowed in school as part of our uniform policy.

● Book Amnesty - if you have any reading scheme or library
books at home, please return them to school asap so that we
can replenish our library stocks.  Thank you.

● Communicating with Staff - if you need to email your child’s
class teacher, please do so through the school office email
address at admin@barrow.suffolk.sch.uk

It has been an absolute delight to have the children back in
school this week and see them getting into the swing of
things so quickly!  Our new Reception children have settled in
tremendously well and we look forward to having them full
time in school from next week.

As the weather is set to continue to be warm and sunny,
please make sure your child has a sun hat and water bottle
in school next week.

Home Learning

The Safeguarding Team

Our Safeguarding Team from September 2023 is made up of
the following members of staff and governors:

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Woodland
Alternate Designated Leads – Mrs Ashe & Miss Fairweather

Designated Safeguarding Governor – Mr Andrew Wilson
(Vice Chair of Governors)

Indoor P.E

Plain red T-shirt (with or without school logo)
Plain black shorts
White socks for games
Appropriate training shoes/plimsoles
(For games the children may also wear a black tracksuit)

Outdoor P.E.

Plain black jogging bottoms

Plain Red sweatshirt or school fleece

Black sports skins can be worn under indoor PE kit.

Trainers

PE Uniform Reminder

We would like to remind all families of our older chil-
dren that pupil mobile phones should only be brought
into school if children are walking to school alone or
walking home alone and they need to have a phone in
case of an emergency.

If your child fits the above criteria, please complete &
return the permission form emailed yesterday.

Mobile Phones - Yr 4, 5 & 6












